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October 20, 2016 
 

State of Colorado, Oil & Gas Conservation Commission 
Attn: Matt Lepore 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
Re:  Building Unit Owner/Buffer Zone Setback Meeting Certification, Rule 306.e. 
 Popham 4N64W3Q 
 Popham 3B-201, Popham 3B-301, Popham 3B-221, Popham 3P-341, Popham 3P-241 
 Township 4 North, Range 64 West, 6th P.M. 
 Section 3: Part of the SW 

Weld County, Colorado 
 
Dear Director: 

 
PDC Energy (“PDC”) hereby certifies to the Director that PDC has complied with the meeting requirements 
pursuant to Rule 306.e. Please find attached information regarding the day, time, and place of the 
meeting(s), and a summary of results containing  mitigations measures that were agreed to by the 
operator and attendees.  

 
 Best regards, 
 
 

 
Tammy Waters 
Land Technician 

 PDC Energy, Inc. 
 3801 Carson Ave 
 Evans, CO 80620 
 TEL: (970) 506-9272 
 EMAIL: Tammy.Waters@pdce.com 

 
 

  



 

 

RE: Popham 4N64W3Q, Meeting Certification 
 
Date of meeting:  August 17, 2016 
 
Time of meeting:   10 A.M. 
 
Location of meeting:  Kissler Residence – 27501 CR 48, Kersey, CO 80644 
 
The following concerns were addressed: 

 Mr. Kissler called and requested a meeting with the Landman to further understand PDC Energy’s  
proposed operations for the Popham location.  PDC Landman met with Mr. Kissler, at his 
residence and provided detailed information as to where PDC is proposing to locate the Popham 
location facility.  Mr. Kissler was satisfied with location plans and no further mitigation measures 
were discussed.   


